FRASER POWER SQUADRON

Executive Meeting of July 21, 1965.

Present were A. Watts, Jim Morrison, Mel Conneley, Bill Couch, Al Curran, Tony Paiger, Lou Durant, Gunter Siegmund and Bob Dodd,

Minutes adopted as read. Moved by Lt. Couch, Seconded Cmdr. Watts, Carried.

Lou Durant reported that the Roster Books have not as yet been published.

Watts. Siegmund, Paiger and Dodd working on the Seamanship Course.

Tony Paiger and Art Watts volunteered to contact Capt, Cavanaugh regarding Fraser River Driftwood situation.

Al Curran in possession of letter used by Vancouver Squadron to contact possible members.

Head Office moving to a new address August 15, 1965 which will be

Canadian Power Squadron, 25 Golden Gate Court, Scarborough, Ontario.

Cmdr. Watts read items of interest from the minutes of the Pacific Mainland District Council Meeting,

Moved by Cmdr. Watts, Seconded by P/Cmdr. Curran that Bill Davey be appointed Lieutenant and Entertainment Officer, Carried.

Moved by Lt. Cmdr, Paiger, Seconded P/Cmdr. Curran, Carried that the meeting nights be held on Mondays and the General Meetings be held the third Monday of each month. Next general meeting to be held September 20, 1965.

Prior executive meeting to be held September 13, 1965.

Al Curran to check with Bob Thatcher of Vancouver Squadron regarding information and availability of advertising material for Fraser Squadron.

Lt. Cmdr. Paiger and Cmdr. Curran to try and obtain Power Squadron Posters for display at various River Marinas.

Lt. Morrison reported on financial position - \$58.00 in bank.

Supply Officer, Lt. Couch reported that all price lists and order forms are now in hand.

Moved by Lt. Cmdr. Durant, Seconded by Cmdr. Watts, Carried that charges for students be as follows:

Piloting - Single \$18.00 Double \$30.00 (Share Chapmans) Seamanship - Single \$15.00 Advanced Piloting - Single \$15.00